United States Department of the Interior

National Park Service
1849 C Street NW
Washington, DC 20240

IN REPLY REFER TO:

September 24, 2018

Matthew Fuller

Environmental Programs Engineer
Federal Highway Administration
3250 Executive Park Drive
Springfield, IL 62703

SUBJECT: Federal Actions in and Adjacent to Jackson Park, Chicago, Cook County, Illinois

Dear Mr. Fuller:

The National Park Service has reviewed the historic property inventory for archeological sites
completed in July 2018 by the Illinois Department of Transportation (IDOT) as part of the
subject undertaking in Jackson Park. Our office has also reviewed the subsequent IDOT
submittal to further evaluate the sites under Criteria A, B and C for eligibility to the National
Register of Historic Places (National Register), as requested in a letter from the Advisory
Council on Historic Preservation to the Federal Highway Administration (ACHPConnect:
012213).

We concur with the IDOT determination that none of the sites identified in Jackson Park within
the area of potential effect are eligible for the National Register under Criteria A, B, C, or D.

Sincerely,
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Joel Lynch



